MUNICIPAL

EST. 1958

D
S TER DISTB:‘O

NOTICE OF NO AWARD

July 14, 2015 Bid Opening
Request for Bids
Sodium Hypochlorite—Annual Supply

Las Virgenes Municipal Water District is rejecting all bids for the above
referenced bid due to specification changes. The District will be re-issuing a
request for bid for this project. Registered bidders, who provided an e-mail

address to the District contact, will be notified when a new bid is released.

The District appreciates your interest in this bid and apologizes for any
inconveniences this may have caused.

Dated: August 25, 2015 By

e e

Gretchen Bullock, CPPB,
Purchasing Supervisor




